
Can you believe we have made it through a month of school

already! All our returning students are already getting back into the

routine of things. While our new littles are growing by leaps and

bounds and are getting the hang of things fairly quickly.

We want to thank everyone who attended our Back to School Breakfast. We had such a great turn

out and hope you enjoyed being able to eat with your student(s) during school hours. We know our

students sure enjoyed it!

Last month's event may have been for our parents, but this month is all about the grandparents. Our

annual Grandparent's/Special Person's day is September 12th from 1pm to 2pm. Student's will be

able to spend time with their grandparents, show them their classrooms and what they have been

learning so far. The students truly enjoy this day and getting to spend it with those who are so

special and precious to them.

In other news, Girls on the Run will begin on September 2nd. Meeting times for this year will be

Tuesdays and Thursdays after school until 4:10pm. Girls on the Run inspires individuals of all

abilities to discover, build, and grow their self-confidence. Together, they experience a sense of

belonging and connection as a team. Volunteer coaches facilitate lessons that blend physical

activity with life skill development, including managing emotions, fostering friendships, and

expressing empathy. At the end of the season, the team completes a Community Impact Project

and a 5K together, which provides a tangible sense of accomplishment and sets a confident

mindset into motion.



9/1: Labor Day/No school

9/2: Girls on the Run begins

9/8: Board Meeting 6:30pm

9/10: Early Dismissal

9/12: Grandparent's/Special Person's Day

9/15: Vision Screenings for 1st, 3rd and 5th grades.

9/23: Picture Day

Laurel Elementary has a clothing closet to help families that may need a little extra help. We are

able to send home clothes, hygiene products, shoes and backpacks. If you are interested in signing

up for this, please let your students teacher know. We will begin sending these packages home

with students this month for those signed up.

The LES cafeteria offers a snack option to our 3rd through 6th

graders. Snacks are able to be purchased during lunch time.

Parents are able to put money on their students lunch account for

this purpose using the meal magic portal at

https://franklincounty.familyportal.cloud/

All lunch accounts must be current to purchase snacks.

Our annual Scholastic Book Fair is coming!!! Everybody loves the book fair and all the new graphic

novels, journals, young reader books, and novelties that it brings each school year. The book fair

will run from September 15th through September 19th during the school day. Family Night will be

September 16th from 5pm to 6:30pm.

https://franklincounty.familyportal.cloud/


Sign ups have begun for both boys and girls basketball seasons. If you student is interested in

playing for Laurel Elementary this year, please fill out the form and return it to the school office.











Once again, Franklin County Community Schools have partnered

with Worth Ave Group to offer affordable insurance for student

mobile devices. All students in grades K-1 will be issued an iPad

and all students in grades 2-12 will be issued a Chromebook.

Accidents do happen and when they do, it can be costly. A cracked

iPad screen alone can cost $100 to repair. However, if you purchase

coverage the cost would be $0.

Although not required, we highly recommend purchasing coverage

for the device provided to your child. Coverage is only $13 and is

good for unlimited claims with no deductible throughout the school

year. Click the link below to purchase coverage.

https://gpo.worthavegroup.com/fccsc

https://gpo.worthavegroup.com/fccsc
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